
 

Greetings!

Happy 2018! Can you believe that we are a month into the
new year already? Thanks to your support, 2017 was a very
successful year for OAR's par(cipants.  With your help,
OAR worked with 2,035 par(cipants during the year,
including 695 individuals receiving Reentry support and
1,403 men, women and youth comple(ng Community
Service hours.

I am thrilled to introduce you to three new members of
OAR's Board of Directors and to invite you to our upcoming "Cycle for Second
Chances" event. Below you will also meet OAR par(cipant Joe, and I hope you
con(nue to be inspired by his story and success. His success was made possible
because of your generous support. 
 
Thank you once again for giving your (me and support to OAR and we are looking
forward to making 2018 OAR's best year yet!

    
Elizabeth Jones Valderrama, MA, CVA
Executive Director

Cycle for Second Chances - Only Two Seats
Left!

http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1101420937079&p=oi


OAR has partnered with CycleBar Columbia Pike in Arlington, VA for an indoor 
cycling fundraising event, "Cycle for Second Chances" on Saturday, February 3! We 
will ride to raise funds and awareness for second chances for men and women 
returning to our community after incarceration. Starting at 1:30pm, there will be a 
pre-ride mingling with free drinks and snacks and the class will start promptly at 
2:00pm for a duration of 50 minutes. Your admission to this class is a $25, $35, or 
$45 donation and all proceeds will benefit OAR! You will also be provided with 
cycling shoes to wear during the class, towel service, and a free water bottle to 
keep! 

There are currently only two seats left available in the class, so if you want to sign 
up, now is the time! To register for the class click here. Let's have fun and 
#CycleforSecondChances! Can't wait to see you all there!

India Hicks Fundraiser: Last Chance to Shop
for OAR!

OAR is once again collaborating with India Hicks for a fundraising sale! From now
until February 1st, when you shop the India Hicks collection, 10% of your sales
proceeds will be donated to OAR. India Hicks is an affordable luxury brand with a
wonderful collection of exotic fragrances, fine, well-crafted handbags, lovely
jewelry, and more! There are so many great items in the collection that would be
wonderful for a Valentine's Day gift for a special someone. To start shopping the
India Hicks collection and support OAR click here. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4TyNGlabIvgltvOWZXDCzuvhJ3BYfqaY4R_cx0FBHOY14ZvXwwY-mae2CyhWcaA9_x2k4pVLzTjVf7c5A4zndnB3v7RSlM0ZJpBXhp3Zc424AqkiMTdMxHEfEOymbZt9NeXrQ087fevoBkkGFIn8ofI891TxxedtsXV3efYJGtLMZFwyF8ZdxIppwO6ZH7xQXfhUaRFXYXSGVwyFzpQGCacdJEcYTgbz3sBxqI6clT7b-C999iEpbpVfS1EIrdSGEbmHpOQMC58Hli3pyupDhGyeN3DKvAEVrXg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4TyNGlabIvglthkWQG3Crrn4_KixpIrgRCw-N0qRt4gkJtlGxcBWMW-m7csin3xG9JVo3eDo0W30Y_rj58KNMfBUJsKnSioh6ILY8cxr6rc59arwL6CIR8kM0SdJGxhyikbcZyxrnBMDcj_scfeerdodEySa-y1r1EsOGm0RqoQPzzNzrVvPiz5MJBlnmC60lGurmK5K95KRbwKhm4VWe7XWbohrKwqcNFiHFKJWK-jwTp8VSi6pfjAPbu12xeflRespIv7odOG5TBh8CDeE0IiG1i1Cyb45TwH0TWAxiimedUXgiDuvWhXZLxptOqTSzPn1oIH35dWxJ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4TxWgQyxCWzJm5eLlLcE4dAyPrkgGr-mr3WarHXv1eTEFZEK2vRQNuAZ6Ngcn5B0pK4oEBSPaBuGgC-_PIJBswh3tNWIJIpJioIBW3kNVfS1hf3Y8V8azUME1SG8B1aQDHrWM-oOy0v5ox1FY41j-M_CsSrMDJkMDm2qCtvocS2f1mMOFqgFfCkOl0KayrlXy9oU8qnovWiEPQBxwmQ5u_1T13rD11i53IyI3iyOrLaTQ9qZPyO6kok5WwOkm3KCjEoMs-x1C-6zD&c=&ch=


 
To keep up with the latest in the India Hicks collection, follow India Hicks on Social

Media!
Facebook: @RobinetteKimberley
Instagram: @RobinetteKimberley

Volunteer Spotlight
Our "Volunteer Spotlight" this month introduces you to OAR's three new Board
members: Brett Covington, Mara D'Amico, and Wendy Webb! 

Bre� Covington joined the OAR Board of Directors in
November 2017 aHer providing pro bono legal services
for the organiza(on over a two-year period. He is a
Senior Associate with Hollingsworth LLP in Washington
D.C., where he manages complex civil li(ga(on for
corporate clients. He was an Associate with Saul Ewing
LLP from 2011 to April 2017 and worked for two years
as a Law Clerk for a U.S. District Court Judge in
Tennessee, a posi(on in which he dealt extensively
with criminal sentencing issues. He currently lives in

Alexandria and has also been a resident of Arlington. BreJ serves on the OAR
Board's Governance Committee. Read more about Brett Covington here. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4TyNGlabIvgltK9w713KFemQhJf3KNqy3y5LmKiVwAaR4qD7s9qYHaYHg-w_2MYr-QcNNfhuU0NxDR1k7W7dfN049DKmYi65EEoSBWYj_bjj8QtXLmMAv4M7RlCtaCNQopAKOiUFzyVt0qASVaUsSP052fscnDMM6Kuw80wOUi3WOjVeamX-2dye-rXPDKr3i25Esaoy2wzFSgDSPMm4u6Ox-2OSrk3Tc3fyaPAxusUK0zXOYrSAziwdYs1EtYkkA1hyMksq1YDkoE0JVUEVFiRjqAPl_318Smm_KtinJCVywQgElq6LL-z3IqSo0718hR_OJ_SmBmAMH&c=&ch=


Mara D'Amico is a Training Administrator with the
American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists
in Washington, D.C.  From 2014-2016, she served as a
Communica(ons Fellow at the Georgetown Ins(tute
for Women, Peace and Security. A resident of
Arlington, she is an alumni Board member for the
Clinton School and Central Michigan's Volunteer
Center and volunteers with Girls on the Run of
Northern Virginia and the Crisis Text Line.  She joined
OAR's Board of Directors in November 2017 and

serves on OAR's Development Committee. Read more about Mara D'Amico here.

Wendy Webb is currently the Human Resource
Commander for the Alexandria Police Department. 
She previously served 30 years with the Alexandria,
Virginia, Sheriff's Office, from 1986 through her
re(rement in December 2016, in posi(ons that
included Chief Deputy (2013-2016), Captain (2009-
2013), and Division Chief (2007-2009).  Her
responsibili(es ranged from managing administra(ve
and inmate support services to direc(ng the
opera(ons of the Alexandria Adult Deten(on Center

itself.  A life-long resident of Northern Virginia, Wendy lives in Alexandria and
volunteers at the Alfred Street Bap(st Church in programs to help the needy. She
joined OAR's Board in November 2017 and serves on OAR's Finance Committee.   
Read more about Wendy Webb here.

A Participant Story:
Meet "Joe"

"Joe," (name changed to protect privacy of participant) age 44, came to OAR with a
lot of shame and guilt.  He had been in and out of jail four or five times and was
ready to make some big changes in his life. After his release from incarceration,
Joe had no means of transportation so OAR provided him with Metro fare so that
he would be able to get to and from appointments. After about a month of
attending OAR sessions and one-on-one appointments with OAR's reentry team,
Joe began OAR's Employment Program to find a job. He experienced such positive
energy with the OAR team that he was able to think more positively about his
future. Through OAR's programs, Joe learned skills to help present himself well to
employers and expand on his communication skills. OAR also helped Joe get his
birth certificate so that he could get an ID and also provided suits he could wear to
job interviews. Within a few weeks of job searching, Joe was hired for a full-time
position and OAR provided him with a gift card to purchase some additional
clothing he would need for work. When his schedule permits, Joe comes by to
participate in the OAR programs and to help others who have just started their
reentry journey. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4TyNGlabIvgltK9w713KFemQhJf3KNqy3y5LmKiVwAaR4qD7s9qYHaYHg-w_2MYr-QcNNfhuU0NxDR1k7W7dfN049DKmYi65EEoSBWYj_bjj8QtXLmMAv4M7RlCtaCNQopAKOiUFzyVt0qASVaUsSP052fscnDMM6Kuw80wOUi3WOjVeamX-2dye-rXPDKr3i25Esaoy2wzFSgDSPMm4u6Ox-2OSrk3Tc3fyaPAxusUK0zXOYrSAziwdYs1EtYkkA1hyMksq1YDkoE0JVUEVFiRjqAPl_318Smm_KtinJCVywQgElq6LL-z3IqSo0718hR_OJ_SmBmAMH&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4TyNGlabIvgltK9w713KFemQhJf3KNqy3y5LmKiVwAaR4qD7s9qYHaYHg-w_2MYr-QcNNfhuU0NxDR1k7W7dfN049DKmYi65EEoSBWYj_bjj8QtXLmMAv4M7RlCtaCNQopAKOiUFzyVt0qASVaUsSP052fscnDMM6Kuw80wOUi3WOjVeamX-2dye-rXPDKr3i25Esaoy2wzFSgDSPMm4u6Ox-2OSrk3Tc3fyaPAxusUK0zXOYrSAziwdYs1EtYkkA1hyMksq1YDkoE0JVUEVFiRjqAPl_318Smm_KtinJCVywQgElq6LL-z3IqSo0718hR_OJ_SmBmAMH&c=&ch=


Upcoming Events
"Cycle for Second Chances" 
Saturday, Feb 03, 2018
OAR is collaborating with CycleBar, located
at 3400 ColumbiaPike, Suite 100, Arlington, VA
22204, for a fundraising event! CycleBar will be
hosting a cycling class and all the proceeds will
go to OAR! There are only two more seats available in the class so if you want to
sign up, now is the time! You can register online here.  Join us at 1:30pm for a free
pre-workout reception. Class begins at 2:00pm. A donation to OAR of $25/$35/$45
will get you in the class. 
 
Second Chance Fundraising Breakfast
Tuesday, April 24, 2018
Save the date for our 10th Annual Second
Chance Fundraising Breakfast!  Last year, we
had nearly 600 guests in aJendance to
support OAR.  The event will be held at the
Crystal Gateway MarrioJ in Crystal City (1700
Jefferson Davis Hwy, Arlington, VA). Click
here to learn more. 

Learn More About OAR at a Free Tour!
Want to learn more about us?  Join us for a free one-hour tour at the OAR office!
Guests will hear about OAR's programs and services from the staff who are
working in the programs, tour the OAR office, and hear participant success stories.
We promise to start and end on time. Below is a list of upcoming dates/times.
Please sign up here or contact Heather Pritchett at hpritchett@oaronline.org.

Upcoming Tour Dates 
Thursday, February 8, 8:00AM
Tuesday, February 27, 12:00PM
Wednesday, March 7, 6:30PM
Thursday, March 22, 12:00PM
Wednesday, April 11, 8:00AM
Tuesday, April 17, 12:00PM
Thursday, May 10, 6:30PM
Thursday, May 24, 12:00PM
Tuesday, June 12, 8:00AM 
Wednesday, June 20, 12:00PM 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4TyNGlabIvglthkWQG3Crrn4_KixpIrgRCw-N0qRt4gkJtlGxcBWMW-m7csin3xG9JVo3eDo0W30Y_rj58KNMfBUJsKnSioh6ILY8cxr6rc59arwL6CIR8kM0SdJGxhyikbcZyxrnBMDcj_scfeerdodEySa-y1r1EsOGm0RqoQPzzNzrVvPiz5MJBlnmC60lGurmK5K95KRbwKhm4VWe7XWbohrKwqcNFiHFKJWK-jwTp8VSi6pfjAPbu12xeflRespIv7odOG5TBh8CDeE0IiG1i1Cyb45TwH0TWAxiimedUXgiDuvWhXZLxptOqTSzPn1oIH35dWxJ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4TxWgQyxCWzJmMqRHJySWaqNOEUl6-dNmWYDbwITA8Z_Mvs6Wds2tocLg-OYtLukvsjK4Z7HJa--ikvdLxsK7xFeHZYdtTcW2qlZKF8J46YEVkZaSQV7E8QnspziQd92XDCTM2rGMrBNKAvyNVIzrK2gLQQBRG4Ydv3qcRVOoK7TvFTFjZTnHliLZzzE__mUh5UT7gWT4ceHm_l9l6dAhAoT3zfztiSNjwIJX0ES3FedJKkI-IacCZBxvqd4rYyTVR-GCZB-Lc4T3df9VKtXrRiIrW16bmlvCsMiO9EA0Sg06gY9cribo863K7jZsy6KH38pRlu1S8p6up6dPgY2ZmH-mWzAfnXPlYWYi3xZYtqY5g-PiRv8PhlFsb64qVOgpCQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T6SyAdouYDenQE3pA-f5PVGOuL9VBSniCSTN_G_NOnZkgK98XVc77WHcEmWYzgfsunyXBCeTz-6cbhI7DpbVVrHfOCrejOtEnPR633sskPsG1P46Voesx-5yNXlnQAdqsecajqojRcflvovcV-TarW5O8fkZLDvMgzP7OCLmVkoitUv5RVEoThocBY6pGowaIkYUGjBdrh3Xu_3eWug_B9v6GFO0iJCObe6PcDnSAlyp_1RxwOFKxP7qgmbCRwrXVsSppJM2qPTG3dzZtrRSgkZ_arMWFwltsiY0hScMlCes5UI0pZy0tox7mnm76g_eaQ==&c=&ch=
mailto:hpritchett@oaronline.org


Support OAR
1. Make a monetary donation to OAR by clicking    

 http://oaronline.org/donate-now/
2. Donate through United Way designation #8078
3. Donate CFC designation #26226
4. Donate Target Gift Cards in increments of $10 each for participants
5. Shop on our Amazon Wish List: OAR's Amazon Wish List 

(http://www.amazon.com/gp/registry/wishlist?
ref_=cm_wl_search_rvp_wl&cid=A29JY6MLB94BCD&pldnSite=1) Don't
forget to let Heather hpritchett@oaronline.org know who you are so we
can send you a thank you note. 

6. Attend a one-hour OAR Tour or an OAR Event and bring your
friends: http://oaronline.org/oar-tours-upcoming-events/

             

OAR: Strengthening Community Through Second Chances
1400 North Uhle Street, Suite 704

Arlington, VA 22201
703-228-7030

www.OARonline.org

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T-FEDaBCHpTetW5YH-LMAmv3LhadMD4h63wKu2_m7LToeKc6kOxWdp8sDQ-kzccoifvRFqwyHRC6aqTzEqKaN9qQzTNLEol7WpiBZjieShdj_4u7wUJaBdQCkocetkjJy4bgcIjs0evZdaoRgeeNJmwKnJCgXFuNd6AE43V_s4xZdOvqDnxbiVkJVeHCO0ngV5cD0mFtHV4p3wMVOcC-eszQlYQCMVgLREJD-rqZ-k3xez9GpqxfMmbrJ_mq311eaqyDUdsexntu5nmjubw4AXdU1cQWFp2-Hg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T-FEDaBCHpTetW5YH-LMAmv3LhadMD4h63wKu2_m7LToeKc6kOxWdp8sDQ-kzccoifvRFqwyHRC6aqTzEqKaN9qQzTNLEol7WpiBZjieShdj_4u7wUJaBdQCkocetkjJy4bgcIjs0evZdaoRgeeNJmwKnJCgXFuNd6AE43V_s4xZdOvqDnxbiVkJVeHCO0ngV5cD0mFtHV4p3wMVOcC-eszQlYQCMVgLREJD-rqZ-k3xez9GpqxfMmbrJ_mq311eaqyDUdsexntu5nmjubw4AXdU1cQWFp2-Hg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T-FEDaBCHpTelptDU_40A4c_mHrhwpsOJRFLxn8qScxsBI_ew9Ec0fyPtkTYc3IYf3A-fRulV_R_BNyvDslRpuOxqlW_igdvN-daAbWzBpSXnoRFzhCnuMVttOa9zFnvOvKkPVMwdmc2AbtHRgCi6iA2mGUnYGecJUQ3-hoGqbp6X1xVzlATf_EiDTC2BsREYWKYYW5mMM--dEBnh2NyPCfKYX2VMssWYMtSoyqop-v396Y7LfxJeArqsD0UpiaCtQFWFBRj5Wlu9VR1nuhJmHWTUhXMqBlvbsIZ2LLQMO6UYKhoEVPSAiXjMd9oosSoSk9jSBenoe-yraji2_ac2sFQSDAntf_LNEdUF3Hr-1VPOTuJGg27CrMRE2nd14gjZQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T69nC9oRNdEjJWGpn2opYUfaiLS9iGO_wqfYdmytaXl1dVLCFeBCxyi6-uywYLGwU6DZQ2hbug5GUp39ZyvTPy2-gLSAKK7oDL7Aw0NEj9acm2-tapvsLOUCGJcyg-qRr2pV8kh0GG4IRIgS6Wh82GL10uxx80kHq_Ilr8H9qx-96Bv6fMr82qY3nxVwKpW7ra5QmGBuU-wcDLahTFNIUkBYNDFKjfVe93iRMX_aCiyL&c=&ch=
mailto:hpritchett@oaronline.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4TzsCLHVmBFbMBScN-Ey65cBpwswWhjiX8JyFWd8UHFrfRvuOUPTSyqL4QJdQoXJVkos1TMVCOeYoDNSV5SnMEpy3rjaWpX7wccGkW1L_EjmYMYwvxO9pzXfClWjlwKA_iVHgOPxpuQ1eM4QczuDXPllJT0cYxnDD_EPkyLSw3gTQoF2mKGO1wwjxJ8tUDogU-j78xqYKHv3KqmrFMLIZtVkKJOhRNb2-3yK_aWCAxuDuvEobkh791lo1UPJrsX5TYAlWrmz8Q2jzLPkxO0LiNEq4qIwoFN3c-UzcpE1k_57EmdmdzTnNQxc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T6Tts-ERe0pQUL6K4zPF-unfZJUdgl6imBed7aUoUy_4IKqdOJdIZLZC2rd4Zs71eMsCqIH2FirxrYVQ60AH6OZVs_3JJNdc-0e-yKgdzNQ1Fye1aG9JloVQJLHK9_FdVLSScMErbzIb&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T8OsktbuNouQzaXNFydnmpPsmFmGJ5paT5SVKEBsM5zh9hnkVGCGFAtI4DfR7EeF2bB2Y1xkXI31yW7B7JiWfdc22jyu7J2ISXiCno1u1xVbPPUPMY20B7LCndig7ywBTQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T1vZ_IU1cvKa9NpO2JQmB9uOpTRTOIrpgbrUu4nK9r_VosaMhLS13D5APOLEr1iYzRdNQ39sb4z91zAikhroKo60mathe1Cp5F-AxloJvSycp2EKcxy1i5zcQs9a-1dwG5TGWPVsO0_4xBI4IHy6wkk=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T6Tts-ERe0pQu0XBUz5bZ1t9IZJGNJ7sOm7708vy7kY1-8jv0Eybt9MfOo5qwLh6p1bprgRrNmclqtie-G_zIObAI8nR_lwS5wGyFPZB1FFCkOnBOXm14q3o4VyfkDUBzeplQh1tekZt&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T2ZdEZuMQwP_erje5mrjBbg7QKSsUOa4Lw00eIwKKwGD-dgWH4ki_0mL4s5elYdt_Twzx_BP3unO49ttJ4c1IC3UJDP3JMbKjMbf7rDtoB_F9YQkWGE5qoFkKPDDKPopz-OJlaeET748UVyARS_9Ut_Si_pwyOPgnc9cGvFpj4pJd1S7jDuMMm1rx0dDfWUcEbzTRMbru12NOMD6ammxPLepLtuwdtj2aBWEBnmJhIOxISGg0AGioJjnNqPlJz8mDFm5ud0B8zPufrV1-F4SsK0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001rrzdu6g4C0pBG0bZBd_GeW0M7WDUV_QIXoCDV-Tvd5ldB2bGiKU4T_eokGWmVP2fYdS1sO7dFdphYN5AwTmYhUboi9xJX0s1XUvw10eouKpDalkzHbhGEFEVX8RlLJlMvJo7dXAAdN35XNwHaffzrgRWI95QLIDcNzpEjO4tEM-i7w-EzGoA_lWO4yubrDWdedi4Vsht5juQyxiDx43-2qinqTECQD5oQW3rPI4W9UKhwbCAyjlnNVcyH6dzhWz2XJZq2U7hSl1OPX0168AXsQRX4ltySLsnxoOktJ2ol-xYG-3FvudtoBDOCSUfaCqvAWQtS78nWEg=&c=&ch=

